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PARISH TEAM:
Monsignor Gregory Ace, C.H.H. - Pastor
Deacon Gary Thibodeau - Deacon Assistant
Deacon Curtis Boone - Deacon Assistant

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday  -   5:00 p.m.
Sunday  -   9:15, 10:30 & 12:00 noon
  -    8:00 a.m. Italian

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Monday -   7:00 p.m.
Tuesday  -   9:00 a.m.
Wednesday  -   7:00 p.m.
Thursday -   7:00 p.m. (Italian)
Friday  -   9:00 a.m.

OFFICE:
Telephone - 905-893-7879
Fax - 905-893-7885
Parish email:  info@stpp.church

Hours:
Monday – Friday - 8:30am – 7:30pm

OUR SCHOOLS:
St. Andrew School  905-893-1968
St. Padre Pio School 905-893-7082
Pope Francis School 905-893-8782
St. Stephen School  905-893-7557

BAPTISMS:
By appointment at least two months in 
advance. Instruction may be required.

CONFESSIONS:
Thurs - 6:30 to 7:00 p.m. (Italian)
Sat - 4:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.
Any other time by appointment.

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK:
We are available to visit the sick in the 
home or hospital and to bring communion. 
Please contact the Parish Office.

MARRIAGE:
Couples planning to be married must 
contact a priest one year in advance. 
They must also receive personal 
preparation for entering marriage.
   If either party has previously gone 
through any form of civil or religious 
marriage with another person, the 
priest is not permitted to set a date for 
the wedding until the Bishop's office 
has been consulted.

                   5500 Major Mackenzie Drive, Kleinburg, ON  L0J 1C0
      Telephone: 905-893-7879                     Toll Free number: 866-436-7879
       Fax:           905-893-7885                     www.stpp.church

The Parish Community of

St. Padre Pio
Welcomes You

31 Colossus Dr. #104 Woodbridge  905-264-6669
2563 Major MacKenzie Dr., Maple  905-832-2753

Finch Centre
JEWELLERS
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Heating�Air Conditioning�Ventilation
Sales�Service�Installation

905-761-2098

Manufacturers of Thermal Windows for over 30 years
155 Fenmar Dr.  Bus: 416-749-8282

John Paterra  Cel: 416-771-8282

ALTON
Windows & Doors

Dr. Bruno Simone
B.Sc., D.M.D., C.A.G.S.

1 Sonoma Blvd., Units 1 & 2
905 893 2644

www.sonomadental.ca

PREMIER FIREPLACES & FACINGS INC.
WOOD & STONE MANTLE SURROUNDS

MARBLE & GRANITE FACINGS�GAS & ELECTRIC FIREPLACES

www.Premierfireplaces.ca    8241 Keele St., Unit 5   905-760-9001

155 RACCO PKWY, THORNHILL

905-738-6565
sales@verrage.com
www.verrage.com

GLASS AND MIRROR INC.

Suppliers & Fabricators of
Fine Glass Products Since 1989

Gareri Travel Agency
905-264-9992     

www.gareritravel.com     
830 Rowntree Dairy Rd., #14 Woodbridge

De La Salle College "Oaklands"
Now Accepting

Applications
from Grade 5 through 12

416-969-8771

Mackenzie Fireplaces

www.mackenziefireplaces.com

LOOK-OUT
WINDOWS & DOORS

647.962.5665
www.look-out.ca

Premier Quality Windows & Doors

Enriched university preparatory
school for girls in grades 5-12.

Proudly affiliated with
St. Michael's College School.

905.891.1890  |  www.hnmcs.ca  |  admissions@hnmcs.ca

BRILLIANT

MINDS

COMPASSIONATE

HEARTS

INSPIRATIONAL

LEADERS

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

Waste Disposal
Commercial • Industrial

Construction • Residential
905-458-6760  416-740-1096

www.mieledisposal.com

M I E L E
E N T E R P R I S E S

Glenn & Mary Hammill
696 Westburne Dr., Maple

(Keele St/Rutherford Rd)

905-879-0176

PRACTICING REAL ESTATE,
WILLS, CORPORATE, LITIGATION

& COMMERCIAL LAW
9100 JANE ST.

BLD A, 3RD FLOOR, VAUGHAN

 905.738.1078
   www.bianchipresta.com

   contact@bianchipresta.com

✆

Vaughan Metropolitan Centre
100 New Park Place, Suite 1400

905.265.5900
www.kpmg.ca

SPOT

We Specialize In
Fruit Baskets, Deli Trays, Fresh Meat

Baked Goods, Catering Available
Hwy. 50, Bolton  905-857-1227
www.gardenfoodsmarket.com

B U Y  W I T H  C O N F I D E N C E  &  S E L L  W I T H  S U C C E S SB U Y  W I T H  C O N F I D E N C E  &  S E L L  W I T H  S U C C E S S

R e c e i v e $ 1 5 0 0  t o w a r d s  h o m e  s t a g i n g ,  m o v i n g
e x p e n s e s ,  p a i n t i n g ,  c l e a n i n g  &  s t o r a g e .  I n q u i r e .

JOHN  BURDI
S a l e s  R e p r e s e n t a t i v e

4 1 6 . 9 1 8 . 1 6 11

j o h n .b u r d i @ o u t l o o k . c o m

burd i rea les ta te .com

Private Events - Catering
Downtown Markham  905-604-2019  costasorrento.ca

P I Z Z A . R E S T A U R A N T

DeMarco
F U N E R A L  H O M E

DeMarco Funeral Home
(Keele Chapel) Inc.

LINO TAM & JOE GIAMBATTISTA
Funeral Directors � Proprietors

3725 Keele St.    416-636-7027
DeMarco Funeral Home

(Woodbridge Chapel) Inc.
8003 Weston Rd. Woodbridge    905-850-9500

The Vescio Family
�����

vesciofuneralhome.com

Woodbridge Chapel

8101 Weston Road
905-850-3332

The Very Best Funeral
Services, For the Very

Best Price, Guaranteed.

Infants through School Age
8201 Weston Rd., Woodbridge

905-856 KIDS(5437)
coc@rogers.com

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space
QTK Fine Cabinetry

Tony Toto
80 Sante Dr., Vaughan, ON  L4K 3C4

Tel: 416-746-1811  Fax: 905-761-5901
www.qtk.ca         info@qtk.ca

Centered On Children

Child Care Centre

BUSINESS
HOME • AUTO

FRANK SILLA, CAIB
416.380.2250

fsilla@paisley-partners.com

P A I S L E Y
P A R T N E R S



  THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 
 
    

                               

 
Sat. Mar. 19 
5:00 pm – For the People of the Parish 
Sun. Mar. 20 
9:15 am –+Lorenzo & Vincenza Cosentino 
10:30 am - +Livio Breda 
Mon. Mar. 21 
7:00 pm – +Rev. Vito Marziliano 
Tues. Mar. 22 
9:00 am - +Marcaria & Salvador Ramos 
Wed. Mar. 23  
7:00 pm – +Rev. Edwin D’Sousa, +Ines Scaini 
Fri. Mar. 25 
9:00am - +Theresa Luyen Tran 
 
Feast Days This Week 
Wed. Mar. 23 – St. Turibius of Mogrvejo, bishop 
Fri. Mar. 25 – The Annunciation of The Lord 
 

Change in Covid Restrictions 
Indoor mask requirements end on Monday, March 21st.  
This includes churches, parish halls and offices.  
Restrictions on choir activities also end.  The protocols 
for Holy Communion end too.  Some people may want 
to continue wearing masks in churches and offices, 
and they may do so.  Also, any Eucharistic Ministers 
who want to continue wearing masks while serving, 
may continue to do so.  Slowly, we are getting back to 
normal. 
 

Ukrainian Relief 
The Archdiocese of Toronto has launched a relief 
appeal to support the Ukrainian people, who are 
suffering from widespread violence and a 
humanitarian crisis.  Your gift will fund relief 
projects through the Catholic Near East Welfare 
Association (CNEWA) and refugee resettlement 
efforts through the Office for Refugees, 
Archdiocese of Toronto (ORAT).  The link for the 
Archdiocese can be found on our parish website, 
www.stpp.church, or you can make a cheque out 
to St. Padre Pio Parish – Ukrainian Relief.  Let us 
continue to pray for an end to the hostilities 
there, and for peace and justice to be established. 
 

A Prayer for Ukraine 
Loving God, 
We pray for the people of Ukraine, 
for all those suffering or afraid, 
that You will be close to them and protect them. 
We pray for world leaders, 
for compassion, strength, and wisdom to guide 
their choices. 

We pray for the world 
that in this moment of crisis, 
we may reach out in solidarity 
to our brothers and sisters in need. 
May we walk in your ways 
so that peace and justice 
become a reality for the people of Ukraine 
and for all the world. 
Amen. 
 

Baptisms 
We offer our congratulations to the parents of the 
children baptized on Sunday of last weekend. 
 

Gio Arangio 
Isla Emma Costa 

Valentina Assunta Pietromonaco 
 
Baptisms will be held on Saturday, March 26, at 
12:00noon. Family and friends should be here 15 
minutes prior to the ceremony. 
 

ShareLife  
Next weekend is ShareLife Sunday. Our parish 
goal this year is $85,400.00. As we approach our 
collection next weekend, please reflect upon your 
ability to contribute to our parish campaign this 
year. The pandemic placed many of ShareLife 
agencies funded by ShareLife under stress as they 
continue to support the needs of clients. The 
needs are great. Please deposit your envelope in 
the collection basket. You can also make your 
donation online via the parish website or at 
sharelife.org. Monthly giving is a convenient way 
to spread your ShareLife contribution throughout 
the year. You can learn more about this at 
sharelife.org. However you give, whatever you 
give, please give generously to ShareLife. 
 
RCIA – This weekend the First Scrutiny will 
take place for those taking the RCIA program. 
This rite takes its name from the action of God 
in scrutinizing the hearts of those preparing to 
receive the sacraments of Baptism, 
Confirmation and the Eucharist at the Easter 
Vigil. The scrutinies are meant to uncover, 
then heal, all that is weak or sinful in the 
hearts of the Elect; to bring out, then 
strengthen all that is upright, strong and 
good, and to give then the strength that is in 
Christ who is our way, our truth and our life. 
This is also an opportunity for us to join in 
with the Elect in their spiritual journey by also 
scrutinizing our own life. The Elect are: 
 

Stephen Graham 
Lilian Msigwa 
Sarah Tullio 
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Knights of Columbus are selling Easter Colomba 
and chocolate in the Narthex after all Masses up to 
and including Palm Sunday. Profits in the past 
have contributed in supporting parish projects and 
initiatives. Please support the Knights. 

 
Stations of the Cross – will be celebrated this 
coming Friday evening at 7pm in the church. 
 
Canadian Food for Children - The CWL are 
hosting their next food drive for Canadian Food for 
Children continuing until March 26/27.  The food 
items requested by CFFC are: Rice, Oatmeal, 
Flour, Bagged Dry Beans, Lentils and 
Chickpeas.  We thank all parishioners who 
contributed in the past and hope that you continue 
to support this mission to help feed our brothers 
and sisters in need.   
In addition to the food items, we will be collecting 
eyeglasses.  If you have any used eyeglasses that 
you have no use for, please bring them to the 
church.  We will have a collection box available 
throughout the food drive and throughout the 
year.  Let's help our brothers and sisters to see 
and put a smile on their faces. 
 
Altar Servers – we would like to extend 
an invitation to all students within our 
community who are considering becoming 
an Altar Server at our parish.  By becoming 
an altar server, young people will have the 
opportunity to be involved in service to God 
and His Church.  All are welcome to be 
Altar Servers, they must be in the fourth 
grade or higher and must have received 
their First Holy Communion.  All those who 
are interested please contact the Parish 
Office at 905-893-7879. 
 
Ushers – are needed for all the Masses.  
Their role is to greet people, help with the 
Offertory Procession and Communion lines, 
take up the collection and give out the 
parish bulletin.  If you are interested or 
would like more information, please contact 
the Parish Office at 905-893-7879. 
 
Children’s Liturgy – needs volunteers so that it can 
begin again as soon as possible.  Lessons and direction 
are provided so that children, ages 4-9, can 
understand the readings of the Mass at their level.  If 
you are interested or would like more information, 
please contact the Parish Office at 905-893-7879. 
 

A Father’s Prayer to St. Joseph (Patron of Canada) 
St. Joseph, head of the Holy Family, grant me the 
spiritual gifts and virtues I need to fulfill my duties 
as head of the family entrusted to me by God. With 
the help of my wife, may I discharge the God-given 
responsibilities with devotion and respect, with 
faith and charity. Following your example may I 
bring to my daily task the care and respect that will 
really make it collaboration to God’s work and a 
true service to men, my brothers. 
In spite of social conditions and spells of sickness, 
may I earn enough to supply my family with food, 
lodging, clothing and education, in the joy of a 
heart safe from distress. 
Teach me the true virtues of a husband and 
Christian educator. As you went to great pains to 
feed and educate Jesus, the child of God 
entrusted to your care, grant that I may bring up 
my children with love and firmness, with 
intelligence and tact; that I may pray with them 
and explain to them when and how I must, their 
obligations as Christians by word and act; may I 
stay calm and patient when they fail or err, 
without fear of admonishing and correcting them 
when I must. May I give each one, according to 
his or her character and personality, the 
necessary incentives with special attention and 
affection. May I not be too often absent from 
home, since my wife and children require my 
presence. O St. Joseph, grant that I may always 
live as a true Christian, and observe the fidelity, 
the love and devotion I owe to my wife and 
children, since I have received from God the 
difficult and wonderful mission of leading them all 
to His Kingdom. Amen. 
 
Laetare Sunday – Next Sunday is Laetare 
Sunday, the halfway point of Lent. The Latin word 
‘Laetare’ means ‘to rejoice,’ and the Church calls 
us to rejoice that Lent is half over. As a sign of 
rejoicing, the vestments change from the colour of 
purple to the colour of rose. Flowers may decorate 
the altar and solo musical instruments may be 
played. So why not wear something rose-coloured 
next weekend to express your joy. 
 
Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG) – 
Parishioners are encouraged to sign up for 
Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG). It is a 
convenient, easy and automatic way to 
support your parish. This allows the parish to 
meet its monthly obligations, such as hydro, 
heat, payroll etc. All donations are tax 
deductible and can be stopped at any time. 
Donations can be directed to your weekly or 
building fund offering, or both and will be 
deducted from your bank account on the 20th 
of the month. Thanks to all our parishioners 
who give so generously. 
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830 Rowntree Dairy Rd., #14 Woodbridge

De La Salle College "Oaklands"
Now Accepting

Applications
from Grade 5 through 12

416-969-8771

Mackenzie Fireplaces

www.mackenziefireplaces.com

LOOK-OUT
WINDOWS & DOORS

647.962.5665
www.look-out.ca

Premier Quality Windows & Doors

Enriched university preparatory
school for girls in grades 5-12.

Proudly affiliated with
St. Michael's College School.

905.891.1890  |  www.hnmcs.ca  |  admissions@hnmcs.ca

BRILLIANT

MINDS

COMPASSIONATE

HEARTS

INSPIRATIONAL

LEADERS

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

Waste Disposal
Commercial • Industrial

Construction • Residential
905-458-6760  416-740-1096

www.mieledisposal.com

M I E L E
E N T E R P R I S E S

Glenn & Mary Hammill
696 Westburne Dr., Maple

(Keele St/Rutherford Rd)

905-879-0176

PRACTICING REAL ESTATE,
WILLS, CORPORATE, LITIGATION

& COMMERCIAL LAW
9100 JANE ST.

BLD A, 3RD FLOOR, VAUGHAN

 905.738.1078
   www.bianchipresta.com

   contact@bianchipresta.com

✆

Vaughan Metropolitan Centre
100 New Park Place, Suite 1400

905.265.5900
www.kpmg.ca

SPOT

We Specialize In
Fruit Baskets, Deli Trays, Fresh Meat

Baked Goods, Catering Available
Hwy. 50, Bolton  905-857-1227
www.gardenfoodsmarket.com

B U Y  W I T H  C O N F I D E N C E  &  S E L L  W I T H  S U C C E S SB U Y  W I T H  C O N F I D E N C E  &  S E L L  W I T H  S U C C E S S

R e c e i v e $ 1 5 0 0  t o w a r d s  h o m e  s t a g i n g ,  m o v i n g
e x p e n s e s ,  p a i n t i n g ,  c l e a n i n g  &  s t o r a g e .  I n q u i r e .

JOHN  BURDI
S a l e s  R e p r e s e n t a t i v e

4 1 6 . 9 1 8 . 1 6 11

j ohn .bu rd i@ou t l ook . com

burd i rea les ta te .com

Private Events - Catering
Downtown Markham  905-604-2019  costasorrento.ca

P I Z Z A . R E S T A U R A N T

DeMarco
F U N E R A L  H O M E

DeMarco Funeral Home
(Keele Chapel) Inc.

LINO TAM & JOE GIAMBATTISTA
Funeral Directors � Proprietors

3725 Keele St.    416-636-7027
DeMarco Funeral Home

(Woodbridge Chapel) Inc.
8003 Weston Rd. Woodbridge    905-850-9500

The Vescio Family
�����

vesciofuneralhome.com

Woodbridge Chapel

8101 Weston Road
905-850-3332

The Very Best Funeral
Services, For the Very

Best Price, Guaranteed.

Infants through School Age
8201 Weston Rd., Woodbridge

905-856 KIDS(5437)
coc@rogers.com

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space
QTK Fine Cabinetry

Tony Toto
80 Sante Dr., Vaughan, ON  L4K 3C4

Tel: 416-746-1811  Fax: 905-761-5901
www.qtk.ca         info@qtk.ca

Centered On Children

Child Care Centre

BUSINESS
HOME • AUTO

FRANK SILLA, CAIB
416.380.2250

fsilla@paisley-partners.com

P A I S L E Y
P A R T N E R S




